Pacific Tree International Language Academy

News Letter September 2018





Graduation

Graduation is an exciting time . It's both an ending and a beginning. it's warm memories of the past and big dreams for the future.

Morning Activity

We never stop learning because life never stop teaching!

BBQ

Our students participated in our monthly BBQ party!

We believe that learning is more than paper, pencil and books!

New Staff (Student Managers)



"Hello, my name is Sophia and I'm from Viet Nam. I'm a Vietnamese Student Manager. I like making new friends from all over the world. So let's enjoy your amazing life at Pacific Tree International Language Academy and an unpredictable journey in Cebu with me!"



"Hi everyone! I'm a new Chinese student manager in Pacific tree international language academy.

My name is Zoe. I'm so grateful for staying here. I'm look forward to meeting all of you. If you're into my school life, I can tell you what I know. I'm very happy here;) I look forward to meeting with you very soon."



"Hello everyone, I'm Kazuki, a new Japanese student manager at Pacific Tree International Language Academy.

I have been having fulfilling days here. I hope that you will join our wonderful project with us to improve your English skills and have a fantastic experience. I'm looking forward to seeing you here. See you soon!!"